
 

 

Parking Changes on USask Campus 
E"ective April 28th, 2025 

  
The University of Saskatchewan is making changes to visitor parking on campus. As a result, 
USask Rec will no longer provide our swimming lesson patrons with parking passes as of April 
28, 2025. 
  
With this change, USask Rec and Parking Services worked to improve parking accessibility to all 
visitors to campus.   
 
Effective April 28, 2025 all campus visitors will enjoy the first hour of parking on campus for 
only $1.00 in Lot 4 and the Stadium Parkade. 
 
For more information on visitor and daily parking (locations, rates and hours) please 
visit parking.usask.ca. 
 


